
From: Nancy/Will DeCourcey [mailto:nwdecourcey@ne.rr.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 5:17 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: public comment on Northern Pass 
 
We are Jefferson residents. Our town did not choose to be an intervener. We are against  any power line 
along the proposed Northern Pass route unless the whole line is buried. Nancy and Will DeCourcey 
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